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1. General Status 
• Provided the Membership Report at January 21 board meeting. 
• Dave Montera thanked the chorus for the sympathy card we all signed for him and 

Sally. 
• Tony Williams nominated/accepted for membership @ the 1/21 board meeting. 
• Roger Boyer has provided additional hard copies of templates and materials to add 

to the Membership binder.  They’ve been incorporated.  Ongoing updates: 
o Weekly rehearsal sign-in (updated format and Grosse Pointe members) 
o Guest Book database – updated with information from past sheets and new 

guests 
 
2. Old Business / Recent Guests 

• 2/11/2019 –1 guest – Mike Bellino; came via hearing about us through Sweet Adeline 
contact that he knows – indicated he’ll plan to visit again the week of 2/25 when he’s 
back in town. 

• Working with Mike Matson about a budget for allocation of Membership needs (i.e. 
sympathy cards, postage, printer paper, weekly meeting snacks (cookies, coffee), etc.).  
He suggested waiting until the consolidation with Grosse Pointe to be completed before 
finalizing it and submitting it.  Will work with Mike to see what’s been required in the 
past and start having a draft ready for enhancement for any additional items from 
Grosse Pointe member inputs. 

 
3. New Business 

• Get the template from Roger Boyer of the business card he’s created.  Opportunity to 
create for other members to have and distribute.  Will consider getting them printed via 
an online resource (i.e. 1000 cards for $10?) once we complete the process of 
consolidating with Grosse Pointe. 

• Get the online “Rogue’s Gallery” of member BIO’s updated.  Roger’s already been doing 
work to get all the Grosse Pointe guys photographs and getting their BIO information. 


